
CAMARILLO SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH
Sabbath,	May	30,	2020

3975 E. Las Posas Road, Camarillo, CA  93010
805-482-4632   www.camarillosda.org 

							 	 	 	 Welcome to our online services today... 

CHURCH	ONLINE		
			9:30am	-	Sabbath	School	-	David	Lowe

10:45am	-	Worship	Service	-	Pastor	Jason	Whitley	
Offering:		Impact	Pacific	Offering

  

We Worship Together: 

 		ANNOUNCEMENTS:			Pastor	Jason	

				CHILDREN’S	STORY:		Bill	Calkins	

				SCRIPTURE	&	PRAYER:		
	 1	Timothy	4:16*	

					MESSAGE:		“TAKE	HEED	LEST	YE	
	 	 	 FALL”	
					–	Pastor	Jason	&	Calvin	Gardner

Next Week’s Reminders:   

▶TUESDAY,	JUNE	2:		PANTRY	REOPENING	DAY!	Staffed	by	our	YOUTH	AND	
	 YOUNG	ADULTS	
					8:00	-	11:00am:		Pantry	Set	Up			
					4:00	-	6:00pm:		Pantry	Distribution		–	DRIVE	THROUGH,	(must	wear	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 masks)
▶WEDNESDAY,	JUNE	3:
					7:00pm:		ONLINE	BIBLE	STUDY	live	stream	with	Pastor	Jason	Whitley	–	“The	Gospels”	

	Announcements: 	

WELCOME!	We’re	glad	you’re	with	us	in	spirit,	to	worship	and	praise	the	Lord,	our	Creator	and	Redeemer.	

SUNSET	TONIGHT:		8:01pm.	 	 	 	 	

*1	Timothy	4:16	(NKJV)			 	 	 	 	 						

  6 Take heed to yourself and to the doctrine. Continue in them, for in doing this you will 
save both yourself and those who hear you.
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YOUR	TITHES	&	OFFERINGS	may	be	turned	in	online	by	using	the	“Giving”	option	on	the	home	page	of	the	
church	website,	or	by	mail	to	the	church	address,	or	drop	off	(in	church	mailbox).

DEAR	CHURCH	 FAMILY	 from	Grace	 Kato:	 	 “Your	 concern	and	personal	support	 was 	very	
much	appreciated	after	the 	passing	of	my	daughter	Ann.	 I 	can’t	express 	my	gratitude	for	 all	
your	many	cards,	phone	calls,	meals	from	deaconesses,	and	others 	who	graciously	showered	
me 	with	blessings.	Waiting	for	God’s	return	when	we	will 	meet	again.	 	Till	that	day,	may	we	
all	be	comforted	and	strengthened	by	the	love	of	God.”

HONORING	OUR	GRADUATES:	 	 Please	 let	 us 	know	 if	 you	or	 someone	in	 your	 family	 is 	graduating!	 From	
Kindergarten,	8th	grade,	high	school/academy,	college/university	or	graduate 	school.	Please 	let	Pastor	Jason	
or	 Suzanne	in	the	church	office	know	the	name,	school,	grade 	level,	degree.	We	want	to	congratulate	these	
students	on	their	achievements	(and	don’t	want	to	leave	anyone	out).		Thank	you.

YOUTH	&	YOUNG	ADULTS	are	having	weekly	Zoom	meetings 	with	Calvin	Gardner.	Please	contact	Calvin	if	you	
have	questions	or	need	more	information.

CHURCH	E-MAIL	LIST:	If	you’d	like	to	receive	Camarillo	Church	office	e-mails,	please	notify	us 	by	sending	an	e-
mail	with	your	request	to	Suzanne	at:		office@camarillosda.org	

HEY	KIDS!		Are	you	in	need	of	a	story	or	two?	Have	you	read	everything	you	have	at	home	twice	already?	Have	
you	heard	all	your	story	tapes	and	CDs	six	times	already?	Mister	Boomer	Bill	has	some	stories	you	might	like	to	
hear;	stories	you	might	like	to	read	to	your	dollies	or	stuffed	animals	or	little	brothers	or	sisters	or	cousins.	I've	
even	got	Cradle	Roll	songs	to	sing	with	your	baby	sisters	and	brothers.	So	let	me	know	if	you	would	like	a	story.	

Tell	me	if	you	want	a	story	to	READ	or	LISTEN	to.	Tell	me	if	you	want	a	Short	Story	or	a	LONG	story.	I'll	send	you	
the	story	by	e-mail	(so	be	sure	to	tell	me	your	email	address)	within	a	day	or	two.	Send	your	request	to:		
boomerbillone@gmail.com		I'll	check	my	email	a	couple	times	a	day	on	my	computer.	I	don't	use	a	"smart	
phone."		Keep	Smiling!	Jesus	Loves	YOU!

Best	Wishes	Always,

"Boomer" Bill Calkins
	Storyteller

P.S.	I've	got	audio	books	and	travel	logs	for	your	parents	too.

Jason Whitley is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.

Topic: Camarillo Personal Testimonies - a time to uplift, 
support and share with each other about what God has 
been doing in our lives!

Time: Apr 18, 2020 02:00 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada)
        Every week on Sat, until May 30, 2020, 7 occurrence(s)
        Apr 18, 2020 02:00 PM
        Apr 25, 2020 02:00 PM
        May 2, 2020 02:00 PM
        May 9, 2020 02:00 PM
        May 16, 2020 02:00 PM
        May 23, 2020 02:00 PM
        May 30, 2020 02:00 PM
Please download and import the following iCalendar (.ics) files to your calendar system.

Today, MAY 30, 2:00p via Zoom:
“CAMARILLO’S PERSONAL 

TESTIMONIES” 
Here is the info you need!
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Weekly: https://zoom.us/meeting/tJUofu2srTwoEtP1PaFxv4WG7DAUo2N7Zpye/ics?
icsToken=98tyKuCpqzIuHteSshGARowcGYr4LOjztmZBj7dtzS_kJThFNjTRYcZjB70tPo_q

Join Zoom Meeting
https://zoom.us/j/91594437287?pwd=bFR4N0pqaVVqNGZHK1hDWWZpaytjZz09

Meeting ID: 915 9443 7287
Password: 677351
One tap mobile
+16699006833,,91594437287#,,#,677351# US (San Jose)
+13462487799,,91594437287#,,#,677351# US (Houston)
Dial by your location
        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)!    +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)
        +1 301 715 8592 US                           +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
        +1 929 205 6099 US (New York)         +1 253 215 8782 US
Meeting ID: 915 9443 7287
Password: 677351
Find your local number: https://zoom.us/u/auSHj2Pu2
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  Praying for God’s Family
“Therefore I tell you, whatever you ask for in prayer, believe that you have received it, and it will be yours.”     Mark 11:24 (NIV)

PRAYER REQUEST FORMS are in the church pews and may be placed in the Prayer Box in the foyer.  To update 
your prayer needs, please contact Prayer Ministry leader Anne Curry (805-987-1365) or the Pastor.    

PRAISES:  The GREATEST LOVE - Jesus giving His life for our sins.  God’s love reflected by acts of courage, 
kindness and sacrifice of family, friends, neighbors, veterans, first responders, medical personnel and others.   

HEALTH CONCERNS:   Naomi Turner, recovering from a fall. Gershon Napod's Mom -  esophageal cancer, and 
Gershon’s brother Levi; Mirjana Popkow’s friend Rouja, 44 yr. old recovering from breast cancer surgery, whose 
husband is asking for a divorce; Lisa Matthew’s mother; Dorothea Amey (cancer has returned and spread to other 
areas); Mike Godfrey - (stroke recovery); Clinton Hooper (Chad’s brother) - surgery recovery; Myrna Hooper (Chad’s 
mother);   Evelyn DeLay; Jay Cummings;  Larry Miller (serious health issues). For all our brave health care providers 
who are caring for all kinds of illnesses - may God protect them at this critical time;
! From Sharon Croombs-Schwartz: “My son has coronavirus. My niece, 37, received news that her cancer has 
spread and she has 1-2 years at best.  She has 4 children, twins age 12, one 2 1/2 and one 6 months.  She has been 
raised with new age teachings and is really confused, spiritually.  Please add her to the prayer list.  Pray for God to 
reach her with His word of love and peace.   Her name is Amber.”

UPDATES from Anne Curry:  

Naomi Turner is in Brookdale, in rehab. She has almost no vision for reading, a hard of hearing roommate with whom 
she can't really communicate, no books on tape or no religious TV on a dish, both of which she had at home, no walks, 
no visitors allowed at this time. The phone number is 805-388-8086 and her room number is 191-A. Whoever answers 
will transfer you to skilled nursing, who'll take her the phone. She cannot phone out. Please pray for her situation, and 
call occasionally if possible. (What if it were you?) Thank you.  P.S. You may also send cards to Naomi at:  
! Brookdale Camarillo, ATTN: Naomi Turner, Rm #191, 6000 Santa Rosa Rd., Camarillo, CA  93012.

Sharron Croombs-Schwartz' niece Amber has far less time than one would have thought, by the message in 
March... Not years, even with doctors' propensity to give one extra hope. Not likely months. Weeks? Too short a time, 
when she needs to know Jesus as her Savior. Please pray for her to know Him, to trust in Him, even as cancer is 
taking its toll. 

Dorothea Amey--has been very ill for a while, and was allergic to one of the chemos. For 3 days she could do 
absolutely nothing for herself. Were it not for the Covid-19 risk, she would have been hospitalized. With Gene's care 
and God's overseeing, she now can walk, even did a 3/4 mile walk yesterday and will be going back to chemo again. 
Chemo has been working--somewhat. 1/2 as much cancer in the liver, lungs about the same.  She hasn't the strength 
to accept calls, but would like to get email messages at eameyd@gmail.com    With email, it can be picked up when 
the person is able. Please pray for Dorothea in all she is going through. And thank you so very much. 

BEREAVEMENT:  Family of Carol Taylor.  Grace Kato in the loss of her daughter, Ann.  

	

NEXT	SABBATH,	JUNE	6		Message	–	To	be	announced;	Offering	–	Church	Budget;	Sunset	–	8:03pm			
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May 29, 2020

Greetings Church family,

As many of you have heard, the President and the Governor of California declared that churches have the right 
to re-open their facilities. The original intent was to open at phase 3 of the pandemic, allowing for a safer 
recovery to local families that desire a community driven worship experience.

The Southern California Conference announced on Wednesday, May 27, at 3:30 pm, that Local SDA Churches 
can re-open if they fulfill all the requirements the local county and conference have mandated. Upon viewing 
the documents and analyzing what is best for Camarillo SDA Church, I decided to bring this issue of re-
opening to our local church board to determine the best course of action.

The Camarillo Church board discussed possibilities for 1 hour and 30 minutes. After much discussion, we 
came to the conclusion that reopening the facilities at this point is not worth the risks. The list of requirements 
are extensive: deep cleaning the church before use, 6 feet social distancing, tracking where people can sit, 
bathroom usage, temperature checks, hand sanitizer stations, and required masks for everyone.

That is the physical component. We still need to include the restrictions. Members and visitors who are 65 
years or older are highly recommended to not attend church. No praise teams, congregational singing, or 
choirs are to be performed. No Sabbath Schools for children. Children are to be with parents at all times. No 
potlucks, no children’s stories at the front of the church. No hugging, touching, elbow bumping, etc,. At a 
certain point, we feel that the restrictions are steep and can destroy the worship experience. Therefore, with 
the new guidelines, I will be exploring new ways to enhance our worship experiences through livestream. 
Before we were limited to 5 people in the room by the Conference Standards, 6 people in Ventura County. This 
opens up possibilities for more participation from the congregation while being less restrictive by an in-person 
requirement. I will be exploring this with the conference next week to see what our options are and how we can 
best assist in creating a worship experience for you and meet some of your communal needs.

Thank you for your patience and dedication to Lord during this time.

With Love and God’s Blessing,

Pastor Jason Whitley



		

To	 access	 a	 previous	 broadcast,	 go 	to	 our	
church 	website 	and	click	on	“Video	Archives”	
on	the	left	side 	of	the 	home 	page.	 	Can 	also	
be	seen	on	Roku.	

								

	Pastoral Staff
 Jason	Whitley																																						pastorjason@camarillosda.org

............................	Interim	Senior	Pastor	 					(Cell)	661-714-5498
	(To	be	announced)																																																					

............................................ ...................	Head	Elder		 	 		
	Calvin	Gardner																																															calvin@camarillosda.org		

.......................................	Youth	Director	 	 (Cell)	323-204-7109

	Suzanne	Goodrich																																										office@camarillosda.org	
..................................	Ministry	Assistant	 	 (Office)	805-482-4632

Church	Website:		www.camarillosda.org		

To	watch	the	live	broadcast	of	our	Sabbath	School,	Worship	
Services,	and	some	other	church	events	online,	click	on	
LIVESTREAM	at	the	left	side	of	the	church	website	home	

page.		You	can	watch	from	any	device.		Also	may	be	viewed	
on	Roku,	Facebook,	or	YouTube.				

Church	Office	E-mail:	office@camarillosda.org
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NAD Issues Response to Recent Deaths and Racial 
Turmoil in U.S.
The Seventh-day Adventist Church in North America is responding to the tragic killings 
of Ahmaud Arbery in Georgia, Breonna Taylor in Kentucky, George Floyd in Minnesota, 
and other recent events that clearly document the racial divide destroying the quality of 
life for so many and the very fabric of our democratic society. As Christians we 
condemn such actions of hate and violence and call for justice to be served for the 
victims and their families.

Walls of separation that serve to destroy the essential rights of human dignity, self-
worth, and freedom have been built up. These rights are required for all Americans to 
live and thrive in their local communities. Some of those who have been trusted to 
protect all members of society have broken their solemn pact to serve others; 
especially those in need. Americans should never have to live in fear of going out in 
public just because of the color of their skin or their ethnicity. We can and must do 
better.

We urge all our church members to prayerfully consider how they interact with 
everyone in their communities. We ask you to speak out against injustice and hatred, 
just as Jesus did when He was on this earth. We can make a difference for those who 
are marginalized and betrayed by others, and we must provide a forum for the voices 
of the victims of hatred and racism. Our actions can speak louder than words. We can 
lead by example in how we treat others and demand that all people be treated equally 
and fairly. As the most ethnically-diverse Christian faith in the United States, our voices 
represent nearly every community in this country. They must be heard as we serve to 
heal our broken communities with the love and compassion of Jesus.
 
— North American Division Administration
Click here to read this article on the NAD website.
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